

MARYVALE PREPARATORY ACADEMY WEEKLY COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER MAY 25. 2018

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that today marks the final (regular) school day here at our founding Maryvale Prep campus. It has been a tremendous six years. Although we still have some more time say good-bye to this place through our days at summer school, this is an important moment to punctuate after all that we have done here together. Thank you for your continual commitment to your children and this school. It has been an honor serving you and your family this year.

Be on the lookout for periodic newsletters from us this summer regarding your children's academic data from this year, summer opportunities, key dates/expectations heading into the next school year, as well as exciting updates on the finalization of our new campus!

I look forward to seeing many of our students back with us for our Summer School Program starting Monday, June 4.

With Devotion,

Mac Esau Headmaster

IN THIS EDITION...

DENNIS UNIFORMS SALE STARTS TODAY! MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND SAVINGS

4TH QUARTER STUDENT EVALUATIONS

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

YEARBOOK ORDERS

2018 SUMMER SCHOOL PROGRAM AT MARYVALE PREP

ATHENAEUM AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM

GREAT HEARTS SUMMER SEMINAR INVITE

MARYVALE PREP NEWS

Upcoming Events & Important Dates	
Kindergarten Promotion	Today at 12:00pm-2:00pm
Last Day of School: Early Release Day	
End of the Year Assemblies	
K-2: 12:00pm	Today
3 rd -8 th : 12:30pm	
Student Release Time	

K-2: 12:30pm 3 rd - 8 th : 1:00pm	
4 th Quarter Student Evaluations	Available June 1st
Maryvale Prep Summer School Program	June 4-June 29

DENNIS UNIFORMS SALE STARTS TODAY! MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND SAVINGS



Get 15% savings online May 25th - 28th + FREE SHIPPING when you spend more than \$25!

Online only Friday, May 25th - Monday, May 28th, 2018. Marked down items excluded. Cannot be combined with other offers. Online Sale activation will begin at 4:30 am (PST) on the first day of the sale.

4th Quarter Student Evaluations

Fourth Quarter Student Evaluations are being sent by K-5 Teachers and Middle School Faculty Advisors by Friday, June 1st. Teachers will be sending personalized emails to each parent for each child with student evaluations and information regarding our grading philosophy for student evaluations. Please note that for this round, teachers will only be writing narratives in areas where there has been significant improvement or decline. Feel free to contact our Dean of Academics Dr. Cruz at ccruz@maryvaleprep.org if you have any questions or would like to request support on how you can work with your child during the summer to prepare them for the next school year.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

Please note the following summer office hours & dates of closure so that we can best serve you:

OFFICE HOURS:

May 28: Office Closed in Observance of Memorial Weekend

May 29 – June 1: 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

June 4 - June 29: 7:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

July 2-6: Office Closed

July 9-27: 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Starting Monday, July 30: 7:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

YEARBOOK ORDERS

Please note that if you purchased a yearbook for your children book have been distributed. If you did not purchase a yearbook but would still like to purchase one please note there are a very limited amount of extra copies available for purchase:

https://maryvaleprep.configio.com/pd/455/maryvale-prep-2017-18-yearbook?returncom=productlist&source=search

Hardcover/Softcover copies are available at \$30 each while supplies last.

2018 SUMMER SCHOOL PROGRAM AT MARYVALE PREP

We will once again be hosting a summer school program on our campus to provide students in need with more instruction and practice in reading and mathematics. We will be capping class sizes to 20 students to allow for more individualized support time in each room. Enrollment will take place in two phases and classes will be filled on a first-come, first served basis. Summer school at Maryvale Prep will be held at our current campus on 63rd Ave and Indian School Rd. from June 4 to June 29.

The last day for Summer School enrollment is May 31. Maximum class size per grade level is 20 students. Any remaining spots will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis until classrooms are filled. Late registrations for available seats remaining will not be accepted after June 1st. Click here to download the information and registration or simply pay and register at: https://maryvaleprep.configio.com/pd/444/2018-summer-school-program?returncom=productlist&source=search

Please note that invitations for summer school have been sent and will continue to be emailed as our faculty continues to evaluate student academic data.

ATHENAEUM AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM

After-School Athenaeum is a tuition-based extension of the school day starting **next school year**. It will feature dedicated homework time and high-quality enrichment opportunities. Our activities and lessons are aimed at improving students' scholastic performance by reinforcing the lessons, virtues and curriculum of the classroom. But it's not all academics! Athenaeum scholars also enjoy time for recreation, games, socializing and just plain fun. Athenaeum is open to grades K-9 and runs daily from the dismissal bell (even on Early Release Days) until 6:00pm.

Early-Bird Registration is now available!

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER YOUR CHILDREN NOW & BEGIN A PAYMENT PLAN
CLICK HERE LEARN MORE ABOUT THE PROGRAM AND ITS SUCCESS AT OUR SISTER ACADEMIES

GREAT HEARTS SUMMER SEMINAR INVITE

Great Hearts is extending a warm welcome to all family members to attend a seminar course this June at a participating local Great Hearts Academy. For details click here!

With Devotion,

Jacqueline Soto Office Manager



NOTICE: This email (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this email and its attachments. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply email, and then delete the original email. Thank you.



Don't forget to like us on Facebook.

https://www.facebook.com/maryvaleprep/

Like Great Hearts Academies on Facebook.

https://www.facebook.com/GreatHeartsAcademies/